
Notice of Public Hearing
Regarding Proposed Ordinance Increasing

Compensation for Members of the Board of Directors of the 
Rowland Water District

Tuesday, May 2, 2023, 6:00 p.m.
Rowland Water District Board Room

3021 Fullerton Road, Rowland Heights, Ca 91748

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that on Tuesday, May 2, 2023, at 6:00 p.m., the Board of 
Directors of the Rowland Water District (the District) will hold a public hearing to consider 
whether to adopt an Ordinance to increase the amount of compensation paid to the Board 
of Directors for each day’s service. The number of days of service rendered per month as 
a member of the Board will not change by the proposed Ordinance.

The full text of the Ordinance will be accessible for public review on the District’s website 
at www.RWD.org when meeting materials are made available in accordance with posting 
requirements. Hard copies may be provided upon request by contacting District 
administration staff at (562) 697-1726 or visiting the office located at 3021 Fullerton Road, 
Rowland Heights, CA 91748.

Tom Coleman, General Manager
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